Letter to Kathryn Stone OBE, Parliamentary Commissioner for Standards

It is best to use your own words in writing, but you may find this template useful as a starting point.

standardscommissioner@parliament.uk

Dear Commissioner,

I write with grave concerns over the flagrant lying and law-breaking by this Conservative government, and particularly by those in the highest positions, with a duty to set the standards and to lead by example: our Prime Minister and Chancellor.

Breaking important Covid-19 pandemic laws they themselves had put in place to reduce transmission, save lives, and protect the NHS, by attending and thereby endorsing frequent illegal parties, breaks all codes of conduct. Doing so while knowingly issuing fines of up to £10,000 per person elsewhere, demonstrates a belief that they are above the law. Repeatedly lying, on record, before parliament, about not breaking them is in clear breach of the Ministerial code.

I also bring into question the Chancellor's domicile status and tax arrangements. The recent news of his alleged US Green Card not being previously declared, and the non-declaration of the required conflicts of interest associated with his wife's income present further evidence of lying and breach of the Ministerial Code.

Can I ask you to investigate these matters and to publish your conclusions on whether their remaining in post is compatible with parliamentary standards.

With many thanks.

Yours sincerely,